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HOME

Parents:
Please send rain boots and a change of clothing into school

with your child.  Some areas of the playground can be wet this
time of year. Thank you! 

Dismissal: Please notify the office and your child’s teacher of any
dismissal changes BEFORE 2:00 pm (except in cases of emergencies).

This helps us get everyone home safely!

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements

Spring Concert
Save the date for our Spring Concert on Wednesday,

May 7, at 2:00 pm at the Eddington School. 
Please join us as we listen to all the wonderful songs

each grade has learned in music classes!



Principal's Corner
March 27, 2025

Students wear BLUE tomorrow, Friday, March 28, in support of UMaine Hockey!!!

Classroom Updates

This week, PreK read spring books and had a 'Mad Scientist' week. They did lots of fun experiments, including elephant toothpaste, magic
milk, a vibration experiment, trying to make puffy sidewalk chalk, and creating grass heads. They will finish up their Mad Scientist week
with soda and Mentos explosions. They also learned the letter of the week, and our nursery rhyme was 'Mary Had a Little Lamb.

It was another busy week in kindergarten! In Literacy, we worked on the 'TH' sound. In Math, the students practiced numbers up to 100. In
Social Studies, they continued learning about mapping.

In 1st grade, they started Module 9, focusing on plants and what they need to grow. This week, they read a book called So You Want to
Grow a Taco?, which explored growing the ingredients needed to make a taco. In Literacy, they learned about two ways to make the long 'a'
sound: 'ai' and 'ay'. They also reviewed punctuation and focused on when to use an exclamation point. They are wrapping up their stories
and transitioning into a non-fiction writing unit. In Math, they worked on breaking shapes into equal parts and learned about halves and
fourths.  In Science, they continued tracking animals in Namibia. The ideal ratio is 30-40 herbivores to 1 carnivore. We were beginning to
think we wouldn’t find a healthy ratio until Thursday, when we spotted 339 herbivores and only 2 carnivores. This greatly improved our
ratio, which had been 1:18, and now it's exactly 1:30. It looks like Namibia’s Etosha National Park has a healthy food chain!

Spring Concert, Wednesday, May 7

Mark your calendars!  We will be holding our Spring Concert on May 7th at the Eddington School from 2:00 to 2:45 p.m. (this is a date
change from what is published in the Parent/Student Handbook).  Please join us to celebrate the success of our students and hear all the
wonderful and exciting things they have learned in music this year.  If you plan to take your child home after the concert instead of having
them ride the bus, please let your child's teacher or the office know ahead of time. 

Planned Absences

Please contact your teacher or the office to request a Planned Absence form if your child will be out of school on a scheduled trip for 3 days
or longer .  Thank you!

PreK and Kindergarten Registration is Open for 2025-2026

We are currently accepting PreK and Kindergarten enrollment paperwork. Children must be at least 4 years of age by October 15, 2025.
Registration forms can be found on the District website (www.rsu63.org) or please feel free to stop by and pick up a packet from the office.  

Eagle Stickers

A limited number of Eagle Stickers are awarded each week and students who receive a sticker are entered into a weekly prize drawing. If
your child brings home an Eagle Sticker, please help us celebrate them by asking them how they earned it! 
The winner of this weeks’ drawing is:  Griffin Perry.

Enjoy your day!

Mrs. McLean

The newsletter word of the week: Spring HOME

Newsletter Incentive

https://forms.gle/CAzNFSAdXjfiN6yr6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjnFcsFxkukx0qnEcB2pyuxJJ8BY_B49wQ7OrDoYN01lDg0A/viewform?usp=sharing
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NEWSLETTER INCENTIVE
Last weeks’ newsletter incentive winner is Brantley Bouchard  

from  Mrs. DeRoche’s class!
Don’t forget to click the incentive link in the Principal’s Corner to enter



Hello, RSU #63 Families!

My spring flowers are starting to sprout!! 

In 1st grade, we started new journals that focused on self-confidence. In all grades, we read When Miles Got
Mad by Abbie Schiller and Samantha Counter. This book helps children identify anger and how to deal with
that big emotion. Afterward, we completed an anger management worksheet. We did a Danny GO “I Got That
Rhythm” movement break and ended class with a “Get Back on Track” Go Noodle meditation. I have added the
links to the books and activities I mentioned. 

Sincerely, 

Dodie Smith, LMSW/CC

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lP0R9SYt4KU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=21XegpLrRjM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SmBFxzTihXE&t=55s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lP0R9SYt4KU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=21XegpLrRjM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SmBFxzTihXE&t=55s
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Kindergarten

Eddington School
843-6010

Contact Information

Pre-k 1st grade
Visit your classroom's family webpage!

Staff Emails
Front Office
Mrs. McLean: smclean@rsu63.org
Mrs. Smith: kjsmith@rsu63.org
Nurse Bickford: dbickford@rsu63.org

Classroom Teachers
Pre-K:
Ms. Leland:  aleland@rsu63.org
Mrs. Davis:  kdavis@rsu63.org

Kindergarten:
Mrs. Alley:  jalley@rsu63.org
Mrs. DeRoche:  bderoche@rsu63.org
Ms. Linscott:  klinscott@rsu63.org

First Grade:
Mrs. Blake:  sblake@rsu63.org
Miss Geiser:  jgeiser@rsu63.org
Mrs. Perry:  aperry@rsu63.org

Additional Services
Special Services:  crioux@rsu63.org
Speech Therapy:  kkaram@rsu63.org
Occupational Therapy: rhiggins@rsu63.org
Literacy Intervention:  astickle@rsu63.org

Specialists
Art:  hallen@rsu63.org
PE:  msagehorn@rsu63.org
Music:  cstecher@rsu63.org
Spanish:  mnorris@rsu63.org
Library:  ablais@rsu63.org
School Counselor:  dsmith@rsu63.org


